RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN
Wednesday, December 7, 2016
Faculty/Students
 The Health Office will be open for emergencies only from 7:38am until 8:30am due to Health Screenings.

Students 
Pretzels:  Drama Club will be selling pretzels today in front of the trophy cases after school.

Chess Club:  The Chess Club will begin today at 2:00pm in Room 227.
PS Game:  Sign-ups for Seniors interested in playing in the Student/Faculty game will be at 2pm on Thursday, 12/8 in room 225.  No exceptions. You must be academically eligible, as well as not have a varsity letter in order to play
Canned Food Drive:  The canned food drive is underway.  Please bring non-perishable items to help those in need this holiday season.  The homeroom with the most cans by December 9th will get L&M donuts.

Class of 2018:  Any Junior interested in Spirit Week activities and updates on fundraisers, please plan to attend a meeting on Tuesday, December 13th at 2pm in room 218.
Guidance
Any student interested in a career in the Culinary Arts (Foods) should sign up for the College Visits in the guidance office.  Please mark the dates for the following: 

· Culinary Institute of America on December 13th in the media center 

· Walnut Hill Restaurant School on December 20th outside the cafeteria

 Students who are interested in attending RCBC in the Fall 2017 should sign up in the guidance office and register on-line.
